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Dear Parents and Carers,





We are extremely pleased and excited to inform you that we have been able to again organise a Year 3 residential for the children during this academic year.





This year we have chosen to visit the Pioneer Centre, near Cleobury Mortimer, here in Shropshire.  We will be completing a range of activities, similar to previous years, suited to the age of our children. Please visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.acuk.net/pioneer-centre" ��http://www.acuk.net/pioneer-centre� for any further details.





We have booked to go to the Pioneer Centre on Thursday 22nd March – Friday 23rd March 2018 and it will cost £75.





I will be liaising with the centre to put together a programme of activities for the children that is both exciting and age appropriate. The accommodation is in lovely purpose built dormitories, looking over the Shropshire hills, and the whole site is private and safe.





If your child would like a place on the visit you will receive a payment card.  This card needs to be handed in when making each payment so that we can confirm receipt. Please find a payment schedule below which will help to spread the cost of the trip;


By Friday 8th December	 	 - 	£10 (This will confirm your child’s place)


By 31/0/18				-	£20


By 28/02/18				 - 	£20


By Friday 16th March	 		 - 	£25


The other option you may like to take would be to pay your remaining balance in full, at any point before March 16th ’18.





If you would like your child to have a place on this residential please return the slip below, with the first payment, by Friday 8th December. At this point your child will receive their payment card.





If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  I will arrange an information session for late September.





Yours sincerely,











Mr B Moody


Senior Leader








I would like ____________________________________________________________________ 





to have a place on the Yr 3 Pioneer residential, Thursday 22nd – Friday 23rd  March 2018.








I enclose a payment of ______________   Signed ___________________________








Yours sincerely











�Mr B Moody


Year 5 Class Teacher


SLT – Parents and the Community


Education Visits Coordinator








Head teacher: 
  
  Mrs Nicola Moody
 MA PGCE
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